Mayor's Monthly Report
January 2025

1/30/2025

(note: No report for Dec. 2024)

1. Website work has begun. Education and training to follow.

2. Revision and editing of city ordinance/code compliance is almost completed. Copies for
review and editing by the council will be available at the February meeting.

3. Review of the 2011 City Planning documents have been completed. Plan was approved in
April 2011. See Resolution 11-03. (see packet documents)

Humbly submitted,

Larry Hinsley, Mayor



